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Dear Santa Claus,
W

 e want to thank all  Comenius coordinators and teachers  for the wonderful opportunity they gave us 

to see other countries, places and new friends from other part of Europe. We have already had our gift:

a beautiful week in Spain where  Imane   and Victoria  hosted us!!! They were so friendly and we’ll 
never forget their warm hospitality! 

So please , bring  them lots of love, happiness and…of course candies and presents! Don’t forget their 
families too and the Spanish school! 

Dear Santa Claus make sure that there will be always Comenius projects, to give students the 
opportunity to visit new places and meet new friends, and please give  a good help to the teachers to 
organize such interesting activities!!
                                                                                                   hugs

                                                                                       by  Rebecca and Greta, class 3B

                                                                                        IC A.Leonori

                                                                                        Rome-Italy

